TUESDAY, APRIL 14th PLANNING BOARD MEETING

MEETING HAS BEEN CANCELLED

In order to protect the most vulnerable members of our
community from the CONVID-19 virus and slow its spread
Mayor Moore has directed staff to cancel all Advisory Boards
and Commissioner’s meeting until further notice.

On March 11, 2020 the World Health Organization declared
COVID-19 a Pandemic. We are continuously monitoring this
evolving situation and will issue a new guidance when that is .

warranted. Please monitor the Town’s website at
www.townofcameron .com for additional riptifications and alerts.
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Ga)il N. Brown, Town Clerk
April 7, 2020




